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Comments: I object to the proposal. This will result in another Whitefish and Big Sky, where only rich out of state

people will be able to afford to stay there. This is my public land and should not be for sale to the highest bidder.

This is too close to the Bob Marshall Wilderness to be commercialized into a high priced resort for the rich and

famous. We have enough of that in MT. We need more places where MT natives can go without having to spend

a fortune. Don't let the natural beauty of this lake be destroyed by money hungry developers from out of state.

That is just plain wrong.


